From: Santiago, Jose 
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 1:26 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Evans, Shirley
Subject: Attendance at Urban Fire Forum

Hi Steve, I would like to report that I was invited to attend the National Fire Protection Association’s, Urban Fire Forum; which was held in Quincy, MA. (Sept 3 to 5) I belong to a committee known as the Metros Chiefs (chiefs of all cities domestic and international with populations of 500,000 or greater) it is our duty to address particular problems of large-city fire departments.  Two new initiatives were discussed and voted on.          

Transportation, meals and lodging were paid by the National Fire Protection Association.  I received no gifts or honoraria. 

****************************

José A. Santiago
Fire Commissioner
Chicago Fire Department
